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3/4.0 APPLICABILITY

LIMITING CONDITION FOR OPERATION

3.0.1 Limiting Conditions for Operation and ACTION requirements shall be
applicable during the OPERATIONAL MODES or other conditions specified for
each specification.

3 0.2 Adherence to the requirements of the Limiting Condition for
Operation and/or associated ACTION within the specified time interval
shall constitute compliance with the specification. In the event the
Limiting Condition for Operation is restored prior to expiration of the
specified time interval, completion of the ACTION statement is not
required.

3.0.3 In the event a Limiting Condition for Operation and/or associated
ACTION requirements cannot be satisfied because of circumstances in

excess of those addressed in the specification, the facility shall be
placed in at least HOT STANDBY within 1 hour, and in COLD SFUTDOWN within
the following 30 hours unless corrective measures are completed that
permit operation under the permissible ACTION statements for the
specified time interval as measured from initial discovery, or until the
reactor is placed in a MODE in which the specification is not
applicable. Exceptions to these requirements shall be stated in the
individual specifications.

3.0.4 Entry into an OPERATIONAL MODE or other specified applicability
condition shall not be made unless the conditions of the Limiting
Condition for Operation are met without reliance on provisions contained
in the ACTION statement unless otherwise excepted. This provision shall
not prevent passage through OPERATIONAL MODES as required to comply with
ACTION statements.

3.0.5 When a system, subsystem, train, component or device is determined
to be inoperable solely because its emergency power source is inoperable,
or solely because its normal power source is inoperable, it may be
considered OPERABLE for the purpose of satisfying the requirements of its
applicable Limiting Condition for Operation, provided: (1) its
corresponding normal or emergency power source is OPERABLE: and (2) all
of its redundant system (s), subsystem (s), train (s), component (s) and
device (s) are OPERABLE, or likewise satisfy the requirements of this
specification. Unless both conditions (1) and (2) are satisfied, the
unit shall be placed in at least HOT STANDBY within 1 hour, and in at
least COLD SHUTDOWN within the following 30 hours. This specification is
not applicable in MODES 5 or 6.
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.

4.0.1 Surveillance Requirements shall be applicable during the
OPERATIONAL MODES or other conditions specified for individual Limiting
Conditions for Operation unless otherwise stated in an individual
Surveillance Requirement.

4.0.2 Each Surveillance Requirement shall be performed within the
specified time interval with:

a. A maximum allowable extension not to exceed 25 percent of the
surveillance interval, and

b. A total maximum combined interval time for any 3 consecutive
surveillance intervals not to exceed 3.25 times the specified
surveillance interval.

4.0.3 Performance of a Surveillance Requirement within the specified
time interval shall constitute compliance with OPERABILITY requirements
for a Limiting Condition for Operation and associated ACTION statements
unless otherwise required by the specification.

4.0.4 Entry into an OPERATIONAL MODE or other specified applicability
condition shall not be made unless the Surveillance Requirement (s)
associated with the Limiting Condition for Operation have been performed
within the stated surveillance interval or as otherwise specified.
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3 0.5 This specification delineates what additional conditions must
be satisfied to permit operation to continue, consistent with the ACTION
statements for power sources, when a normal or emergency power source is
not OPERABLE. It specifically prohibits operation when one division is
inoperable because its normal or emergency power source is inoperable and
a system, subsystem, train, component or device in another division is
inoperable for another reason.

The provisions of this specification permit the ACTION statements
associated with individual systems, subsystems, trains, components, or
devices to be consistent with the ACTION statements of the associated
electrical power source. It allows operation to be governed by the time
limits of the ACTION statement associated with the Limiting Condition for
Operation for the normal or emergency power source, not the individual
ACTION statements for each system, subsystem, train, component or device
that is determined to be inoperable soley because of the inoperability of
its normal or emergency power source.

For example, Specification 3.8.1.1 requires in part that three emergency
diesel generators be OPERABLE. The ACTION statement provides for a 72
hour out-of-service time when one emergency diesel generator is not
OPERABLE. If the definition of OPERABLE were applied without
consideration of Specification 3.0.5, all systems, subsystems, trains,
components and devices supplied by the inoperable emergency power source
would also be inoperable. This would dictate invoking the applicable
ACTION statements for each of the applicable Limiting Conditions for
Operation. However, the provisions of Specification 3 0.5 permit the
time limits for continued operation to be consistent with the ACTION
statement for the inoperable emergency diesel generator instead, provided
the other specified conditions are satisfied. In this case this would
mean that the corresponding normal power source must be OPERABLE, and all
redundant systems, subsystems, trains components and devices must be
OPERABLE, or otherwise satisfy Specification 3 0.5 (i.e., be capable of
performing their design function and have at least one normal or one
emergency power source OPERABLE). If they are not satisfied, shutdown is
required in accordance with this specification.

In MODES 5 or 6 Specification 3 0.5 is not applicable, and thus the
individual ACTION statements for each applicable Limiting Condition for
Operation in these MODES must be adhered to.
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4.0.1 This specification provides that surveillance activities necessary
to insure the Limiting Conditions for Operation are met and will be
performed during the OPERATIONAL MODES or other conditions for which the
Limiting Conditions for Operation are applicable. Provisions for
additional surveillance activities to be performed without regard to the
applicable OPERATIONAL MODES or other conditions are provided in the
individual Surveillance Requirements.

4.0.2 The provisions of this specification provide allowable tolerances
for performing surveillance activities beyond those specified in the
nominal surveillance interval. These tolerances are necessary to provide
operational flexibility because of scheduling and performance
considerations.

The tolerance values, taken either individually or consecutively over 3
test intervals, are sufficiently restrictive to ensure that the
reliability associated with the surveillance activitiy is not
significantly degraded beyond that obtained from the nominal specified
interval.

4.0.3 The provisions of this specification set forth the criteria for
determination of compliance with the. OPERABILITY requirements of the
Limiting Conditions for Operation. Under this criteria, equipment,
systems or components are assumed to be OPERABLE if the associated

surveillance activities have been satisfactorily performed within the
specified time interval. Nothing in this provision is to be construed as
defining equipment, systems or components OPERABLE, when such items are
found or known to be inoperable although still meeting the Surveillance
Requirements.

4.0.4 This specification ensureo that the surveillance activities

associated with a Limiting Condition for Operation have been performed
within the specified time interval prior to entry into an OPERATIONAL
MODE or other applicable condition. The intent of this provision is to
ensure that surveillance activities have been satisfactorily demonstrated
on a current basis as required to meet the OPERABILITY requirements of
the Limiting Condition for Operation.

Under the terms of this specification, for example, during initial plant
startup or following extended plant outages, the applicable surveillance
activities must be performed within the stated surveillance interval
prior to placing or returning the system or equipment into OPERABLE
status.
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